
  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

CFE Tax Advisers Europe has issued an Opinion Statement on the importance of taxpayer 

rights, codes and charters on tax good governance. 

 

CFE Tax Advisers Europe have long advocated the fundamental importance of taxpayers’ 

rights for tax good governance, and the role that clear statements of taxpayer, and tax 

administration, rights and obligations, can play in this respect. Taxpayer and tax 

administration rights and obligations are becoming an issue of global interest and for this 

reason, engagement in this work is of extreme and vital importance for all interested parties 

and stakeholders. As the leading body representing European Tax Advisers, CFE looks 

forward to being an active contributor to further progress in the area. 

 

We invite you to read the Opinion Statement and remain available for any questions or 

comments that you may have. 

  

Kind regards, 
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